
About the PTA 
As parents, you are AUTOMATICALLY a member  
of the PTA… your voice counts.  

The PTA is a mixture of parents that work together for the benefit of 
the schools.  Some are full-time parents, some work part or full-time.  
NONE of us are specialists in fundraising.  

We have three targets: 

To put on fun events that both you and your children will enjoy. 

To raise as much money as we possibly can for the schools. 

To help improve school community spirit and build friendships. 

Schools are becoming more and more dependent upon PTA’s for 
fundraising revenue to suppliment the school budget. By getting 
involved you will play an important role in helping the school to 
acquire key resources as well as reward the children with some well-
earned treats. 

Please join us at any of our PTA meetings where you will find out 
more about us and programmes supported through our fundraising.  
We are always looking for new ideas and would welcome your 
thoughts and input.  

We have current vacancies on the committee 
including a Secretary so please do get in touch 
if you are interested in this, or any other role.
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